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Schools will close for the majority of our children at the end of the school day today (Friday 20 
March), and we will be offering provision on Monday 23 March 2020 for children of key 
workers.  This is part of the Government’s strategy to reduce social contact in order to lessen the 
spread of the Covid-19 virus, and as such we will be supporting the Government request to limit this 
provision to essential support only.  
 
The Government have identified the following list of key workers: 
 

 All frontline health and social care staff 

 Education and Health care staff who MUST remain active to deliver the COVID-19 response 

 Key public services delivering essential frontline services 

 Local and national government essential to the delivery of the COVID-19 response 

 Staff delivering services to the food chain and other necessary goods  

 Public safety and national security staff  

 Staff delivering essential utilities, communication and financial services.   
 
The guidance clearly outlines clear principles that we must adhere to.  Please note two of these: 
 

Principle 1: If it is at all possible for children to be at home, then they should be. 
Principle 4: Parents should also do everything they can to ensure children are not mixing 
socially in a way which can continue to spread the virus. They should observe the same 
social distancing principles as adults. 
 

The details of people who fall into these categories can be found at 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-
provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision 

One key worker in each household must be identified on the key worker list in order for you to 
access this childcare provision.  Please be aware that we will only offer this provision during the 
times that you are at work, and not as a full-time provision as school would normally be.   

We are also open to families of children who have a social worker and to those with a child 
supported by an Educational Health Care Plan (EHCP).  

If you feel that you are a key worker and need to access our provision to enable you to go to work or 

have a child in the vulnerable category, then please complete the form below and return it to school 

by Friday 20 March 2020.  Once completed, please supply a photo of your work i.d. card and return 

the form from your work email address or provide other acceptable evidence confirming your 

place of work if possible. 

If you do NOT require a place, please do NOT complete or return the form. 
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Child/children’s 
name(s) 
 

 

Class(es)  
 

Parent name 
 

 

Emergency Contact 
Name and 
Telephone Number 

 

Occupation and 
Key Worker 
Category or state if 
your child is in the 
vulnerable 
category. 

 


